
 

Compliance Reminder

Dear Licensee,

The Board would like to remind all dentists of the obligation to ensure dental
assistants performing radiology work are in compliance with Den 302.06 (i).

Failure to comply with the Board's law and rules may result in disciplinary action in
accordance with RSA 317-A:17.

A link to all of the Board of Dental Examiners can be found here.

Thank you,

Office of Professional Licensure and Certification
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